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St. Leo The Great
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH

130 Watford Street, Brooklin, ON L1M 1H2
905.655.3286 • Fax: 905.655.4519

www.stleothegreat.ca • e-mail: st.leos@bellnet.ca

Pastor: Rev. Charles T. Forget
Parish Secretary: Maureen Holly

905-655-3286  x 101

OFFICE HOURS:
Monday to Thursday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

Closed for Lunch from 12:00 noon to 1:00 p.m.
Friday Office Closed.

DAILY MASS SCHEDULE:
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 8:30 a.m.

Wednesday 6:00 p.m. Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament - Mass: 7:00 p.m.
Rosary prayed 20 minutes before weekday masses.

SUNDAY MASS SCHEDULE:
Saturday 5:00 p.m. Youth Mass

Sunday 9:00 a.m. (with Children's Liturgy JK, SK, Grade 1 & 2) & 11:00 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION:
Saturdays 4:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. or anytime by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM:
Please download the Baptism Information Kit and Registration Form from

the parish website, www.stleothegreat.ca

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE:
The Archdiocese of Toronto requires that you contact your parish priest at least one year
in advance of the planned date of your wedding and that you participate in a marriage

preparation course. Please call the Parish Office.

PARISH REGISTRATION:
All families attending St. Leo's are requested to register with the parish.

Registration forms (Welcome Cards) are available in the vestibule of the church.

Do it for your home do it for

the health of your family.

For a FREE No Obligation

phone estimate, call:

905-655-1099
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David
Marshall

Sales &
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St. Leo's
Knights of Columbus
Get involved. Inquire now!

Larry Hallihan   905 620 0351
Allen Frank        905 655 4212

Baldwin
Animal

Hospital
Daniel Baturensky, DVM

4160 Baldwin St. S. Unit 13, Whitby
P 905-655-CATS  905-655-BARK

Brooklin
Dental Centre

Dr. Austin Saldanha
Parishioner

INVISALIGN/Preferred Provider
The Clear Alternative to Braces,

FREE CONSULTATION
SENIORS

DISCOUNT
42 Baldwin Street
905-655-3385

www.brooklindentalcentre.com

www.danielmcdermott.org
Make The Right Move

Serving our Community
with Compassion

Melissa Barnes Funeral Director

Richard Barnes Managing Director

Family owned and operated since 1863

905.655.3662
5295 Thickson Rd. N., Whitby
(one minute North of Taunton on Thickson)

BARNES MEMORIAL
FUNERAL HOME

Alan Hogan  905.655.8556

Accounting
Bookkeeping

Personal &
Corporate Taxes

62 Winchester Rd. E.

Funeral Director – Michael Lodge

W.C. Town Funeral Chapel
110 Dundas St. E., Whitby  (905) 668-3410

LOCAL HOSPITALS AND EMERGENCY PASTORAL VISITATION
If you or someone in your family is in the Oshawa, Whitby or Port Perry Hospitals and would like to have a priest 
(for serious reasons) visit the person who is sick for Anointing of the Sick, Last Rites, Confession or Communion, 
please note that there is a full-time Catholic Priest assigned to these three hospitals at various times of the week. 
Simply ask hospital staff to inquire as to whether Father Victor Amole is present in the hospital (or when he will be). If 
Father Victor is not available and there is an emergency requiring a Catholic priest, please call St. Leo the Great 
Parish at 905-655-3286 and when prompted, press "8" and leave your message. Fr. Charles will receive your message 
(if he is available) and return your call. If there is no emergency but you would like to speak to Fr. Charles, please call 
the parish office and leave a message with the parish secretary at 905-655-3286 x 101.
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MARCHING FOR LIFE, MOTHER TERESA, 
and MRS. CLINTON 

 
 

“Why do you think we haven’t had a woman as president 
yet?” First Lady Hillary Rodham Clinton asked her guest 

over their lunch at the White House. 
The little woman sitting at table with Mrs. Clinton did not 

hesitate in her reply. 
“Because she has probably been aborted,”  

said Mother Teresa. 
 

(Article from Crisismagazine.com – Jan. 20, 2016) 
This year, there is a particular poignancy in the 
annual gathering of half a million people in Washington DC 
peacefully protesting the Supreme Court’s 1973 ruling 
of Roe v Wade. This year, two women who have been 
prominent in the modern history of the abortion debate will 
feature prominently on a global stage. This year, Blessed 
Mother Teresa of Calcutta will be canonized a saint of the 
Catholic Church. This year, too, Hillary Rodham Clinton will 
run to become the first woman elected president of the 
United States. The thousands who march on the mall in DC 
should keep these two women in mind as they take a stand 
for the defenseless babies legally murdered in their mothers’ 
wombs by the millions. The one is a champion as an 
abortion adversary, the other a challenge as an abortion 
advocate. In this year of her canonization, the words and 
works of Mother Teresa over this issue of issues should 
inspire and encourage those who march the earth as the 
Church Militant, serving as a charitable defense and 
demonstration against those seduced by moral relativism. 
Only direct kindness, as Mother Teresa’s, can penetrate 
such armor—as once it did, when the saint moved Hillary 
Clinton to open a center for adoption in Washington DC. 
On this January 22, it is good to remember an event that 
took place 22 years ago. In 1994 at the National Prayer 
Breakfast, the keynote speaker was Mother Teresa. Before 
President and First Lady Clinton, Mother Teresa spoke 
about the cultural corruption that arises out of crimes 
against the unborn. 
 

“I feel that the greatest destroyer of peace today is 
abortion, because it is a war against the child, a 
direct killing of the innocent child, murder by the 
mother herself. And if we accept that a mother can 
kill even her own child, how can we tell other 
people not to kill one another? How do we 
persuade a woman not to have an abortion? As 

always, we must persuade her with love and we 
remind ourselves that love means to be willing to 
give until it hurts… Any country that accepts 
abortion is not teaching its people to love, but to 
use any violence to get what they want. This is why 
the greatest destroyer of love and peace is 
abortion.” 

Abortion, she said, is a rejection of the teachings of Christ 
himself who taught that those who receive a little child, 
receive him. Mother Teresa concluded that every abortion, 
as a refusal to receive a little child, is a refusal to receive 
Jesus. After these words, she paused, receiving a standing 
ovation. 
 
Mr. and Mrs. Clinton did not stand and did not applaud. 
 
Mother Teresa went on courageously. 

“I will tell you something beautiful. We are fighting 
abortion by adoption—by care of the mother and 
adoption for her baby… Please don’t kill the child. I 
want the child. Please give me the child. I am 
willing to accept any child who would be aborted 
and to give that child to a married couple who will 
love the child and be loved by the child. From our 
children’s home in Calcutta alone, we have saved 
over 3,000 children from abortion. These children 
have brought such love and joy to their adopting 
parents and have grown up so full of love and joy.” 

 
The address concluded, Mrs. Clinton noted the pointed 
nature of the nun’s words. “Mother Teresa was unerringly 
direct,” the First Lady recounted. “She disagreed with my 
views on a woman’s right to choose and told me so.” Tell her 
so she did; but though she was direct in her disagreement, 
she also offered something that Mrs. Clinton could applaud. 
Although Hillary Clinton was, and remains, a supporter of 
legalized abortion, she agreed with Mother Teresa that 
adoption was a preferable alternative. Speaking to her 
afterwards, Mother Teresa told Mrs. Clinton of her desire to 
continue her mission to find homes and families for 
orphaned, abandoned, and unwanted children by founding 
an adoption center in Washington DC. She invited the First 
Lady to assist her in this endeavor, and brought Mrs. 
Clinton to India with her to witness her work firsthand. 
Mother Teresa’s motions were not wasted. When Hillary 
Clinton returned to Washington, she took up Mother 
Teresa’s request with a will. Keeping in contact with the 
saint who called her regularly to receive updates on her 
“center for babies,” Hillary Clinton did the necessary 
legwork and succeeded in opening The Mother Teresa 
Home for Infant Children in 1995 in an affluent section of 
Washington DC. Mother Teresa joined her for the opening, 
and two years later passed into the arms of her Lord. But 
she left a bright mark on the career of Hillary Clinton who 
saw something remarkable in the tiny nun and chose to do 
her bidding to help save lives. Mother Teresa inspired Mrs. 
Clinton to do a truly good work in spite of her dedicated 
promotion of Planned Parenthood’s agenda for “safe and 
legal” abortions. 
 
The center was quietly and unfortunately closed in 2002. 

 JANUARY 31, 2016 
     
This Friday, (last Friday in the U.S,) pro-life Americans 
march to shake pro-abortion Americans out of a willful 
blindness. They march to proclaim that every pregnant 
mother bears a beautiful human child within her body that 
has the same unalienable right to life, liberty, and the 
pursuit of happiness that all Americans do. They march in 
memory of Blessed Mother Teresa. They march to continue 
her work in Washington DC, in the United States, and in the 
world. They march to convert the hearts of those like Hillary 
Clinton. Mother Teresa would have Americans do no less. 
She herself showed us how to protest against abortion 
fearlessly. She herself marched peacefully but purposefully 
to save lives of children in any way that she could. She 
shook the walls of the White House with her entreaties and 
the Gates of Heaven with her prayers. The marchers in DC 
march to rekindle the perfect and patient passion of Mother 
Teresa—a power that broke through even to Hillary Rodham 
Clinton. 
 

Mother Teresa’s example must not be forgotten. Mrs. 
Clinton and the Washington establishment can be moved 
again. Those who march strive to bring the tragedy of 
abortion to the foreground where it belongs, and ask for the 
humanity of politicians and leaders to see through their 
blinders. If Catholics do not intentionally carry out the 
beautiful witness of Mother Teresa towards its true 
fulfillment, no one will. 
 

March for life. March for Mother Teresa. March for Hillary 
Clinton. March for truth, for justice, for children, and for 
Christ. 
March, and remember, in the words of Mother Teresa: 

“From here, a sign of care for the weakest of the 
weak—the unborn child—must go out to the world. 
If you become a burning light of justice and peace 
in the world, then really you will be true to what 
the founders of this country stood for. God bless 
you!”  (Blessed Mother Teresa of Calcutta) 
 

Thursday May 12, 2016 will be the date this year of the 
annual Canadian National March for Life in Ottawa.  
I have been to two March for Life marches over the past two 
years and have found it to be not only encouraging but a 
tremendous spiritual experience that is beyond words and 
description. 
 

Each year our parish hires a bus and could even hire more 
buses to take our parishioners to Ottawa for the March for 
Life event.  I would love to see our parish have to book 2 or 
3 buses to go to Ottawa this year.  Now would be a good 
time to mark your calendar and save the date to plan on 
attending the March for Life, the largest annual gathering 
on Parliament Hill each year. 
 

Sadly, our Prime Minister, Justin Trudeau, is himself the 
Canadian equivalent of Hillary Clinton as he represents the 
same viewpoint that abortion on demand in Canada is to be 
protected as the defense of a woman’s right and access to 
‘women’s reproductive healthcare’.  He calls it “ProChoice” 
but it’s murder.  Our Prime Minister will not dare even use 
the word abortion but resorts to other words that sanitize 
and camouflage the killing of human babies in the womb by 
mothers and their doctors as healthcare.  (Fr. Charles) 

Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
No prophet is accepted in the prophets’ hometown.  Do not 
be discouraged by jeers when considering religious life or 
priesthood.  If you think God is calling you to be a priest, 
religious or deacon, contact Fr. Chris Lemieux, Vocation 
Director, Archdiocese of Toronto, 416-968-0997 
 

Mass Intentions – Feb. 2 ‐ 7, 2016 
Tues. Feb.2 8:30 am –  For Vocations   
Wed. Feb.3 7:00 pm – Ints. Felicity van der Zalm 
                                                                        req. Hotner Family 
Thurs. Feb. 4  8:30 am – Ints. Margaret Forget 
Fri. Feb. 5    8:30 am – Ints. Rosary Apostolate Members  
Sat. Feb. 6 – 5:00 pm – Andy Fedak+ req. Oldman Family  
Sun. Feb. 7 ‐  9:00 am – Frank Utrosa+ req. Utrosa Family 
                       11:00 am Tony Vonk+ req. Madelaine Vonk 
 

St. Leo Knights of Columbus Upcoming Events 
Parish Breakfast will be on Sunday February 7, 
following the 9:00 am & 11:00 am masses in the parish hall. 
 Everyone is invited to enjoy a full breakfast.  Adults $5, 
children ages 4 – 12, $3 and children 4 years and younger is 
free. 
Valentines Dance: Saturday February 13 at 6:30 pm 
in the parish hall, entrance by Carson Street.   Come and 
enjoy an evening of great music, dancing, cold buffet, spot 
prizes and more.  Tickets $20 each and can be purchased 
after the weekend masses in the vestibule of the church. 
 

St. Leo St. Vincent de Paul 
The St. Leo St. Vincent de Paul Members would like to 
Thank our most generous parishioners for making 
Christmas 2015 so special through the Christmas Angel 
Project.  With your generosity we were able to help 3 
Brooklin families and 15 families from St. Gertrude’s parish 
who had requested assistance. The thoughtfulness that went 
into the gift purchases touched our hearts and truly made 
Christmas magical for all involved.  God bless you. 
Please keep this date in mind – Bundle Weekend for St. 
Vincent de Paul will be on the weekend of April 16/17.  
More information to follow. 
 

Rosary Apostolate in our Schools 
The Rosary Apostolate in the Schools is seeking volunteers 
(male & female) who have devotion to the Mother of God 
and who are willing to visit our 3 elementary schools to pray 
the Rosary with the children once a month.  Training will be 
provided.  Please call  Judy at 905-655-0227. Thank you for 
your consideration to get involved in this ministry. 
 

Blood Donor Clinic on Monday February 1 from 4:30 – 7:30 pm 
at St. Thomas’ Anglican Church, Winchester Road in Brooklin. 
 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend! 
Celebrate your love and take a fresh look at your marriage!  
Spend a very special weekend together.  
Upcoming Weekend:  February 19-21, 2016 (Queen of 
Apostles Renewal Centre, Mississauga).  Please go to 
www.wwme.org or contact Gerard & Marge McCauley at 
Gerard.marge@rogers.com or 905-792-1925. 
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Upcoming Weekend:  February 19-21, 2016 (Queen of 
Apostles Renewal Centre, Mississauga).  Please go to 
www.wwme.org or contact Gerard & Marge McCauley at 
Gerard.marge@rogers.com or 905-792-1925. 
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St. Leo The Great
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH

130 Watford Street, Brooklin, ON L1M 1H2
905.655.3286 • Fax: 905.655.4519

www.stleothegreat.ca • e-mail: st.leos@bellnet.ca

Pastor: Rev. Charles T. Forget
Parish Secretary: Maureen Holly

905-655-3286  x 101

OFFICE HOURS:
Monday to Thursday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

Closed for Lunch from 12:00 noon to 1:00 p.m.
Friday Office Closed.

DAILY MASS SCHEDULE:
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 8:30 a.m.

Wednesday 6:00 p.m. Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament - Mass: 7:00 p.m.
Rosary prayed 20 minutes before weekday masses.

SUNDAY MASS SCHEDULE:
Saturday 5:00 p.m. Youth Mass

Sunday 9:00 a.m. (with Children's Liturgy JK, SK, Grade 1 & 2) & 11:00 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION:
Saturdays 4:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. or anytime by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM:
Please download the Baptism Information Kit and Registration Form from

the parish website, www.stleothegreat.ca

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE:
The Archdiocese of Toronto requires that you contact your parish priest at least one year
in advance of the planned date of your wedding and that you participate in a marriage

preparation course. Please call the Parish Office.

PARISH REGISTRATION:
All families attending St. Leo's are requested to register with the parish.

Registration forms (Welcome Cards) are available in the vestibule of the church.

Do it for your home do it for

the health of your family.

For a FREE No Obligation

phone estimate, call:

905-655-1099

OSHAWA
F U N E R A L

H O M E

TOYOTA Co.
SALES � PARTS � SERVICE

David
Marshall

Sales &
Leasing

1025 Dundas Street West

1-866-386-4792
david.marshall@whitby.toyota.ca

St. Leo's
Knights of Columbus
Get involved. Inquire now!

Larry Hallihan   905 620 0351
Allen Frank        905 655 4212

Baldwin
Animal

Hospital
Daniel Baturensky, DVM

4160 Baldwin St. S. Unit 13, Whitby
P 905-655-CATS  905-655-BARK

Brooklin
Dental Centre

Dr. Austin Saldanha
Parishioner

INVISALIGN/Preferred Provider
The Clear Alternative to Braces,

FREE CONSULTATION
SENIORS

DISCOUNT
42 Baldwin Street
905-655-3385

www.brooklindentalcentre.com

www.danielmcdermott.org
Make The Right Move

Serving our Community
with Compassion

Melissa Barnes Funeral Director

Richard Barnes Managing Director

Family owned and operated since 1863

905.655.3662
5295 Thickson Rd. N., Whitby
(one minute North of Taunton on Thickson)

BARNES MEMORIAL
FUNERAL HOME

Alan Hogan  905.655.8556

Accounting
Bookkeeping

Personal &
Corporate Taxes

62 Winchester Rd. E.

Funeral Director – Michael Lodge

W.C. Town Funeral Chapel
110 Dundas St. E., Whitby  (905) 668-3410

LOCAL HOSPITALS AND EMERGENCY PASTORAL VISITATION
If you or someone in your family is in the Oshawa, Whitby or Port Perry Hospitals and would like to have a priest 
(for serious reasons) visit the person who is sick for Anointing of the Sick, Last Rites, Confession or Communion, 
please note that there is a full-time Catholic Priest assigned to these three hospitals at various times of the week. 
Simply ask hospital staff to inquire as to whether Father Victor Amole is present in the hospital (or when he will be). If 
Father Victor is not available and there is an emergency requiring a Catholic priest, please call St. Leo the Great 
Parish at 905-655-3286 and when prompted, press "8" and leave your message. Fr. Charles will receive your message 
(if he is available) and return your call. If there is no emergency but you would like to speak to Fr. Charles, please call 
the parish office and leave a message with the parish secretary at 905-655-3286 x 101.

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL 1-800-268-2637

YOUR BUSINESS!

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

Heritage Realty

Janet Moreira
Sales Representative/Parishioner

Bus 905-430-9000

Cel  905-718-9279

Your Friend in Real Estate

gettingyoumoved.com

Adrienne Irvine
Tel:  905-999-5418

1289 Keith Ross Drive, Oshawa
ON L1H 7K4
Tel:  905-440-3595
info@destefanofuneralhomes.ca
www.destefanofuneralhomes.ca

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

Daniel
McDermott

Sales Rep./Parishioner

Office: 905-668-1800
Cell:    905-447-6508

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

82 Centre St. N.  905-432-2882

The Cherub's Cupboard
Catholic Books & Gifts

for all occasions
Religious Articles

www.cherubscupboard.com

Computer Sales,

Service & Repair

We do all repairs in store

with fast results!

71 Baldwin St. N.

905-655-3000
Urcomputerbytes.ca

BALDWIN
STREET
BURGER

FARM FRESH - HANDMADE

53A Baldwin St., Brooklin
www.baldwinstreetburger.com

905-425-3222

COMPUTER

CLINIC

Brunch/Lunch Sat/Sun
Baptisms, Showers,

Weddings
45 Baldwin St., Brooklin

905-425-9463
www.1847bistro.com

www.catholic-cemeteries.com
Resurrection Cemetery

905-668-8912
Our Funeral Home is Now Open at Holy Cross Cemetery

RYT200 Registered Teacher

Indoor & Outdoor Practice

KarmaYogaBrooklin.comSCHOOLHOUSE
PLAYCARE CENTRES
We have toddler & preschool

programs in your neighbourhood.
For information call

905-728-7740 x 1 or visit
www.schoolhouseplaycare.ca

Michael Mullin
Assistant General Agent

416-300-8680
michael.mullin@kofc.org

Life Insurance • Long-Term Care Insurance • RRSP/RRIF/TFSAs • Disability Insurance
Protecting Catholic families since 1882.




